
 

 

NORTHFIELD BUDGET COMMITTEE   

Minutes of the meeting of July 23, 2020  
  

Present:   George Corliss, Carl Bartlett, Steve Randall, Kaitlin Lounsbury, Morris Boudreau, Sel. Rep Glen Brown 

 

Others Present:  Stephanie Giovannucci 

Present on Zoom: Katie Boissonneault, Marilyn Mark 

  

Having a quorum Chairman Corliss called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  

 

Mrs. Boissonneault, Treasurer for the Highland Village District presented the proposed budget.  She explained they are no longer getting 

the sewer grant so they will be losing the additional funding. Mrs. Boissonneault added that the expenses were higher in 2019 due to the 

fire extinguisher cost that was not anticipated.  

 

Mrs. Boissonneault stated that she is still looking into the sewer operating fees and trying to get them lowered as the cost has seen a very 

large increase. 

 

Mrs. Lounsbury asked how the upgrades went to the well house. Mrs. Boissonneault stated that the project went very well and was much 

needed, the platforms that housed the pumps were getting weak making it a liability, in addition the control panels by Unit 1 was upgraded 

to communicate directly with the monitoring office.  

 

Mr. Corliss opened the floor for public discussion.  

There being none, closed the floor for public discussion.  

 

Randall/Brown moved to approved the Highland Village District budget ad presented. Motion Passed.  

 

Brown/Lounsbury moved to approve minutes from January 30, 2020 as presented. Motion Passed.  

 

Being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 7:22 pm.  

 

Minutes Approved January 7, 2021 

 

 


